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  Contact: Rachel Boon 
 

UNIVERSITY PRESENTATION: MEETING WORKFORCE NEEDS THROUGH MICRO-
CREDENTIALS AND CERTIFICATES 

 
 
Action requested: Receive the presentation.  
 

Summary:  Whether through continuing education or the core academic units, each of the 
universities has developed a variety of short-term credentials that can be completed quickly and 
help address workforce needs. The universities will help define what is meant by these terms and 
provide examples of how these short-term, flexible opportunities are offering opportunities to 
Iowans and beyond. 

 

Presenters:  

Ann Marie VanDerZanden, Associate Provost, Iowa State University 

Patrick Pease, Associate Provost, University of Northern Iowa 

Tanya Uden-Holman, Associate Provost, University of Iowa 

 


